
Please Support 
Bella Vista Marching Band & Color Guard 

Dear Donor,

Bella Vista’s Band and Auxiliary Programs are fully supported through
sponsorships.

With your donation, you are enabling us to support the only remaining
Marching Band and Color Guard in the San Juan Unified School District.

We are completely self-funded and need your generous donations to keep
these programs operating for our students. No contribution is too small, and
your donation will directly support student learning, collaboration and
preparation and participation in band and color guard competitions.

Thank you for supporting the Bella Vista Marching Band and Color Guard!

Business Name:_________________________________________________

Business Address:_______________________________________________

Contact Name: _________________________________________________

Contact Email:  _________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:_________________________________________________

Donation Item: _________________________________________________

Retail Value:      __________________________________________________

Email us at donations@bellavistaband.org
Bella Vista Band Boosters is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization and your 

donation may be tax deductible. Non-Profit ID # 31833543 / EIN # 
680042985 Bella Vista Band Boosters / Donations
mailing address: P.O Box 2395, Fair Oaks, CA 95628

916.971.5031 

mailto:donations@bellavistaband.org

